
2018 NCAA DIVISION I FOOTBALL CHAMPIONSHIP 

DRUG TESTING STATEMENT 

 

 

NCAA drug-testing is a possibility at any and all NCAA championship rounds and sites. However, 

as a best practice, the NCAA will not announce whether or not drug testing will occur at any 

specific venue.  

 

Although knowing prior to competition whether NCAA drug testing was to occur had value for 

reasons of convenience, it left open the possibility that student-athletes might be tempted to use 

banned substances if they knew that NCAA testing was not being conducted at the site of 

competition.  

 

Therefore, all coaches and student-athletes should presume that NCAA drug testing will occur at 

this championship event. Please inform your student-athletes that in the event they are notified of 

their selection for drug testing, the student-athlete must inform an official representative from your 

institution (e.g., coach, athletic trainer) before proceeding to the drug-testing site. 


